Bathgate Academy Newsletter
Thursday 23rd June, 2022
Head Teacher Update
Charity Dress Down Day
The last day of term will be a dress down day.  Money raised will go towards supporting various charity events next session.  Please remember to bring £1 on Friday and support the charity committee
Thank You
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Other School Clubs coming soon……
 






S1 – S3 Pupils Only











S4 – S6 Pupils Only





All Pupils

















